DATE: 

NJ Water Association 
Richard Howlett 
Executive Director
Dear Mr. Howlett,

  I wanted to thank the NJ Water Association for providing assistance
to small water and wastewater utilities. Recently we had Mr. Thomas Cantwell televise a couple of wastewater' main lines to check for any damage.
Mr. Cantwell was very helpful and professional.

Also a few months prior, Mr. Paul Britt had located a 1O" plastic water main using the underground locating equipment. Mr. Britt was very helpful.

Both of these services, in addition to the training NJ Water Association provides helps the smaller utilities.

[bookmark: _GoBack]  Thank you for your help.



Sincerely,





-
Municipal Utilities Authority
